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The Lake Villa Police Department reminds everyone that all suspects are presumed innocent until proven guilty in the court of law. 
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Weekly Arrest Summary 

October 24 – October 30, 2022 
 

 

 

DATE 

 

 

REPORT 

NUMBER 

 

LOCATION OF 

INCIDENT 

 

CHARGE(S) 

 

ARRESTEE INFORMATION 

 

BOND 

 

COURT 

 

10-25-22 22-1500 

 

Rte 132/Cremin 

Drive 

 

Driving without a valid drivers 

license 

Fermaint, Destiny E (20) 

3800 block Tickseed Drive 

Zion, Il 

 

Notice to 

Appear 

 

11-09-22 @ 

1030 hrs 

 

 

10-27-22 

 

22-1505 

Rte 83/Grass Lake 

Road 

Failure to dim headlights, 

driving with a revoked drivers 

license, driving without 

insurance 

Payton, Delonta K (24) 

1200 block Goldfinch Lane 

Antioch, Il 

Notice to 

Appear 12-14-2022 

@ 1330 hrs 

10-27-22 

22-1506 

Rte 83/132 Driving while license is 

revoked, no valid registration, 

no proof of insurance, Forgery, 

Fictitious ID card, Obstructing 

police 

Townsend, Amber D (30) 

2500 block Palmer Street 

Milwaukee, Wi 

Bond Court 

 

 

10-30-22 22-1519 

 

Rte 132/83 
Driving while license is 

revoked 

Stark, James A (33) 

200 block E. Grand Avenue 

Lake Villa, Il 

I-Bond 
12-14-2022 

@ 1330 hrs 



The Lake Villa Police Department reminds everyone that all suspects are presumed innocent until proven guilty in the court of law. 

 

 


